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7th Street Grade Separation East Project  

Pre-Bid Meeting (1/18/23) Questions & Answers 
 
 

ID Question Answer 

1 If we have a digital ID for submitting Caltrans Bids with Bid Express, 

will we need a separate one for this project? 

 

Ron Burch MCM Construction, Inc 

 

You will need to verify this with BidExpress directly.      

2 a) With the project being constructed in Alameda County, why 
aren’t there Local Business Utilization requirements having to be 
met for subcontractors and suppliers? 

 
Jim Pelletier – Marinship Development Interest, LLP 

 
b) Is there any Measure BB funding goal? 

 

Hoy Kwok, S Kwok Engineering, Inc 
 

c) Alameda County has a utilization of Local Companies regulation 

that we have to meet on project we bid within the limits of the 

County.  Can you check with them to see if this will apply? 

 

Jim Pelletier – Marinship Development Interest, LLP 

The 7th Street Grade Separation East (7SGSE) Project is funded with a 
combination of State, Regional and Local funds. State funds govern; 
therefore, there are no contract equity goals. However, Alameda CTC 
strongly encourages the use of local and small local 
subcontractors/suppliers on this contract. Due to State funding 
requirements, local contract equity goals cannot be utilized.  

3 Is there any info regarding the construction schedule?  
 
Subash Shrestha – JAFEC USA 

Construction 755 Working days in contract.  There are some access 
constraints in Section 10-1.03.   After bid opening will go through 
award process. Award sometime between February and May with 
construction starting in early summer 2023.  

4 Will the slideshow be available after the meeting? 
Annette Conley – Ghilotti Construction Corp 
 
 

Yes, all materials, including the slideshow PowerPoint, from the 
1/18/23 event will be posted on Alameda CTC’s website here: 
https://www.alamedactc.org/programs-projects/goport-program 
(select “Public Meetings” tab) 

 

https://www.alamedactc.org/programs-projects/goport-program

